PENN DECA

NELSON'S FUNDRAISER NOVEMBER EDITION

Event Recap

On Saturday, October
28th, Penn DECA held a
Nelson's Chicken
Fundraiser!

Captured here are our
dedicated volunteers,
showcasing their team
spirit and commitment,
even in the cold
weather!

Fundraiser Results

Our community showed up in impressive numbers at the
Nelson's Chicken Fundraiser, making it a great success! Thanks to
your support, this amazing turnout helped us raise an incredible
total of $4300.

Every dollar is a step closer to our goal, and this financial boost is
a big help! This money will be put forth for our trip to the state
competition in Indianapolis. Thanks to you, our team will have
support for hotel accommodations, bussing, and other
essentials. This is not just a trip; rather, it's the opportunity for our
DECA members to strive for excellence on a bigger stage!




Special Thanks

We couldn't have done it without
the wonderful support of all of you!
A heartfelt thank you to everyone
who purchased chicken or potatoes
and to those who volunteered their
time and effort. Your contributions
help immensely and make us proud
to represent Penn and this
community in future competitions.

Stay Connected

Beyond the
Fundraiser

At the end of the
fundraiser, our
volunteers found a way
to give back to the
community and happily
donated the surplus
food to the local fire
department and nearby
park visitors.

Don't forget to follow us on instagram @pennhighdeca for the
latest updates, reminders, and member spotlights!




